
 

 
Monitoring of 
use of devices 

with 
Technology 

Manager 
responsible 

for violations.

Filtering for 
devices within 
school as well 

as school 
loaned 

devices.

School Website has 
information for 

parents along with 
signposting links for 

further support 
which includes 

CEOP and Reporting 
Harmful Content.

Half termly 
newsletter shares 

Digital 
Safeguarding 

information, tips in 
response to pupil 

survey or incidents.

Parents invited to 
join the Online 

Safety group with 
pupils, staff, 

Technology lead 
and Governor to 

develop practise in 
school

Parent 
Workshops 

including the 
Digital Protector 

course and 
information on 
Parents Evening

Annual training 
for all staff as 
part of annual 
Safeguarding 

CPD with 
support from 

external 
agencies.

Weekly 
Safeguarding 

updates 
including on 
staff meeting 

agendas.

Digital 
Safeguarding 
Policy Shared 
and Discussed 

annually.

Annual Digital 
Safeguarding 
training for 
Governors 

with updates 
shared.

Technology 
Manager is 

Deputy 
Designated 

Safeguarding 
Lead. Link 
Governor 

Responsible for 
Safeguarding.

Acceptable use 
policy agreed by 
staff, governors, 

volunteers, 
visitors and 

pupils.

Rigid 
recording and 

reporting 
procedures in 
place for staff 

concerns.

Displays 
around school 

to promote 
Digital 

Safeguarding.

Opportunities 
across the 

curriculum for 
reinforcement 

including an 
English unit of 
work for each 

year group.

Digital 
Safeguarding 
curriculum 

mapped to PDR 
and Computing 

planning.

ProjectEVOLVE 
resources and 

Education for a 
Connected 

World 
statements used 
to assess pupils 
understanding.

Regular 
assemblies 
delivered 

by staff and 
pupils.

Year 5 and 6 
complete annual 

Online Safety 
Survey which 
informs the 
structure of 
curriculum 
delivery.

Digital 5 a 
Day are 

displayed and 
reinforced 
regularly.

Digital 
Ambassadors 

selected each year 
in Year 5 and 6 to 
receive external 

training in 
supporting other 
pupils with online 
safety concerns.

Digital 
Ambassadors 

create content 
for pupils and 

parents.

What does Digital 

Safeguarding look like at 

Bantock Primary School? 


